
 

 

8th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Additional Needs Support Network 

 

We are writing to remind you of the dates for our Additional Needs Support Network for this 

academic year so that you can put them in your calendars, if you have not 

already done so: 

 

Friday 15th September 

Friday 29th September 

Friday 13th October 

Friday 3rd November 

Friday 17th November 

Friday 1st December 

Friday 15th December 

 

As with our previous meetings we will be joined by Nazia (pictured), a British Pakistani mother of 

a child with additional needs. Nazia runs a support network for South Asian Manchester families 

and parents. 

 

The coffee morning will be a safe and informal place to meet other parents, have a chat with our 

Inclusion Lead Sam Coombes and share experiences and ideas. Nazia speaks Urdu and has a 

wealth of knowledge around special needs, relevant services and health issues. She can also offer 

a confidential counselling service to parents who may require it. 

 

We hope that you are able to join us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen Woolf & Sam Coombes 

Special Educational Needs Coordinator & Inclusion Lead 

 



 

 

 
 
To receive this letter in other languages, please call the telephone number below. 
 
Tel: 0161 8814266 
Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 
 

 


